

TDC Minutes

April 7th, 2025

6:30 - 8:00 pm

SHS Media Center, SB

Meeting called by: Chip Grennan

Type of meeting: TDC Board Meeting

President: Chip Grennan

Notes: Yesenia Bossano

Board

Attendees:

President - Chip Grennan
Treasurer - Lisa Tiemann
Communications Sec - Stephanie Mumme
Recording Secretary - Yesenia Bossano
Social Media- Mike Regas
Webmaster - Matt Romero

First VP - Lisa Carnes
Second VP - Erik Natwick
Third VP- Misty Love
Fourth VP- Krista Saxe

Minutes

Agenda item: Opening Meeting

Presenter: Chip Grennan

Discussion:

OPENING Meeting called to order at [6:30] PM. Motion seconded by [All board in favor] .

REVIEW/APPROVAL of PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: Motion to approve last month's meeting minutes (March 2025). Motion approved by [All board in favor]

COMMENTS:

- o Shirts for boards have been paid for
- o Player fee is \$250 until May 22nd, will increase to \$350 thereon
- o Parents to volunteer 10 hours of their time, or pay \$250 in lieu of volunteering
- o 3 players have been signed up for football; 10 total registered with 3 players paid. Hadley will send the information over to Coach Burke
- o We are currently unable to put in information for physicals at this time. Coach Gaudy working on this.
- o Possibility of using JV players to help with some game prep and parking or JROTC.

Agenda item:

Coach's Report

Presenter:

Coach Burke

Discussion:

- We need to make sure that we purchase pads that are adult/varsity and not youth.
- Helmets via Riddell need to be purchased by at least 12 athletes to get deal (free pads) Helmets come equipped with the ability to get data in reference to the hits that the athletes take.
- Riddell would come to school to measure students for helmets and pads.
- We need to place order by late or early June. This will probably take 4 weeks to be done.
- Email in reference to helmets to be sent out middle of the week, to garner more athletes to sign up
- Spring game is still May 22 or May 21st – we will be playing ourselves
- Official start date for Summer workouts to be June 2nd
- Summer workouts on Monday and Thursday will be total body based. In talks to have Isaac train the kids for 7 weeks, 2 hours each of those dates. Isaac quoted \$2100 for services, Coach Burke to renegotiate fees.
- Coach to meet with party on April 23rd at 2:15 for fundraiser opportunity similar to Vertical Raise.
- Would prefer no breakfast so that the kids can sleep in on the game days. Would want to do big Thursday night meals before the game. JV would eat their meals in the cafeteria and Varsity to eat at the church.
- Last game of the season will be October 17th, with possibility for playoffs
- Playoffs should wrap up before Thanksgiving

Agenda Item:	Treasure's Report	Presenter	Lisa Tiemann
---------------------	-------------------	------------------	--------------

Month beginning balance:	\$17, 931.41
Money in:	\$
Money out:	\$
Month ending balance:	\$18, 869.

Discussion:	• Some equipment for athletes was ordered for about \$6,000 • Shirts for boards have been paid for
--------------------	--

Agenda Item:	First VP	Presenter:	Lisa Carnes
---------------------	----------	-------------------	-------------

Discussion:	• After golf tournament, will meet to clean up the sponsorship options • Look into the possibility of having two sponsors put on the scoreboard. One on top and one below. • Programs are going to be added to the golf tournament sponsorships. Hadley is willing to print them, but someone has to take over the art. If program is made for the year, slide opposing team to the programs, and adding band and cheerleaders to the programs too. Krista to sell during the game. • See Golf Tournament****
--------------------	---

Agenda item:	Second VP	Presenter:	Erik Natwick
---------------------	-----------	-------------------	--------------

Discussion:	• Needs allotment in for paint.
--------------------	---

Agenda item:	Third VP	Presenter:	Misty Love
---------------------	----------	-------------------	------------

Discussion:	• Needs rough number for how many players for the spring game to order meal • Looking into getting subs for some meals. Will reach out to Publix.
--------------------	---

Agenda item:	Fourth VP	Presenter:	Krista Saxe
---------------------	-----------	-------------------	-------------

Discussion:	• Met with Bartman, needs about a week to get merchandise website going. School wants all the logos to be the same before Bartman can start putting the logos to the merchandise for the website.
--------------------	---

Agenda Item: Webmaster **Presenter:** Matt Romero

Discussion: Not present

Agenda Item: Social Media **Presenter:** Mike Regas

Discussion:

- Focus communication through band app for TDC board instead of text messages.
- Will work with Stephanie Mumme (Communications) for posts to be sent to out regarding football registration

Agenda Item: New Business **Presenter:** Open Forum

Golf Tournament:

- 13 foursomes have signed up, 11 are paid and 2 are complimentary for Sponsorship.
- We have a total of 64 golfers currently. We need over 100 in order to get both golf courses. Golf course manager needs to know how many golfers are signed up by the 14th in order to release some tee times if we are not able to acquire the minimum of 100 golfers for 2 courses
- We have 7 sponsors, 5 of whom have paid; \$4400 in sponsorship. This time last year we were at \$17k. We are currently low on the numbers.

Agenda item: President Closing Meeting **Presenter:** Chip Grennan

Discussion:

CLOSING Meeting adjourned by President [Chip Grennan] at [7:54] PM. Motion Second [All in Favor]. **NEXT MEETING** tentatively set for May 5th, at 6:30 p.m. location TBD.

Meeting Attendees:

Mike Regas
Chip Grennan
Dan Burke
Erik Natwick
Misty Love
Krista Saxe
Hadley Winslow
KC Natwick
Lisa Carnes
Kelly Grennan
Dave Kressler
Mike Estrada
Chris Braddock
Lalayna Wallace
Yesenia Bossano

